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Chairman Klemin and members of the Judiciary Committee,  

My name is Adam Martin, and I am the Founder and CEO of the F5 Project, an organization 

committed to supporting individuals affected by the justice system. We offer vital services aimed 

at helping people find recovery, secure housing, obtain employment, and maintain law-abiding 

lives.  

  

Today, I am here to advocate for a DO PASS on HB 1263. Many individuals, myself included, 

have reaped significant benefits from the Criminal Record Seal law, which has opened doors to 

employment and housing opportunities for countless people. By amending this law, we can 

create an even more supportive environment that allows many others to access these 

opportunities as well. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Adam Martin, Founder and CEO of F5 Project 

  


